
Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week.  

 

Interim reports are scheduled to go home tomorrow. In order to be more efficient, and to 

encourage the use of the Parent Portal feature of PowerSchool, we are going to try out a new 

procedure. All students who are making a D or an F will receive a hard copy of the interim 

report. All grades will be updated and current by the end of the day on Monday. Any parent or 

student who would like hard copies of their classes, regardless of the grade, just needs to let the 

teacher know.   

 

All County Chorus will take place on Wednesday and Thursday of this week. 

 

Spring pictures will also take place on Wednesday and Thursday of this week.  

 

The 6th grade teachers will host a parent night this Wednesday at 6:00 in the school media center 

for parents of students who will be attending the Atlanta field trip.  

 

Spring sports tryouts also begin this week. Golf and softball will begin on Monday, track will 

begin on Tuesday, and baseball will begin on Thursday. 

 

Well, that will do it for this week.  

 

We are looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS. 

 

Go Tigers! 


